TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN oot

AUSTIN MG

DIVISION July 1971

MODELS:

SUBJECT:

All Models

Gulp Valves

Please refer to Service Bulletins numbered 2-A-43 dated November 1, 1969
and 3-A-9 dated September 24, 1970 intended to encourage proper diagnosis
of emission equipment and prevent unnecessary gulp valve replacement at
owner or warranty expense.

As the result of continued and unnecessary warranty expense the manufacturer
has purchased a testing machine which categorically determines the validity
of "defective'" units and a recent exercise conducted by Nisonger Corporation
and supervised by British Leyland Motors Inc. confirmed that from 100 suspect
valves tested 60 proved satisfactory.

Therefore, effective immediately any gulp valves which are returned to Nisonger

Corporation and checked as satisfactory will be returned to you via your
Distributor and the claim debited.
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